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Building Inspections - FW: Permit Application & Sketch

From: Brenda Lewis <BLewis@lathropmgmt.com> .

To: "buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov" <buildinginspections@portlandmai...
Date: 10/29/2014 9:29 AM

Subject: FW: Permit Application & Sketch

Attachments: SK-4MoultonSt.pdf; 4MoultonBldgPermitApp.pdf

Since we've been informed that you did not receive this yesterday, we are sending it again.
Please confirm when you’ve received this.

Thanks much,
Brenda & Peter Gellerson

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 3:55 PM

To: 'buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov'
Cc: Peter Gellerson

Subject: Permit Application & Sketch

/From: Brenda Lewis

To Whom It May Concern:

As previously discussed in earlier email from Peter Gellerson, an application for a buiiding permit, as well as a

/ sketch of work requested by Mike Russell, the manager of Environmental Health and Safety, for work to be done
in the basement of 4 Mouiton Street for Bill's Pizza at 177 Commercial Street, The work consists of re-grading the
dirt cellar, placing 4 inches of %” crushed stone and pouring a 4 inch concrete slab on an area 16 feet wide and 6
¥ feet deep,

Once the slab has been poured, we will construct a 2 by 4" frame on the slab and sheath it will %" marine grade

plywood to deter any possible rodents. All seams will be heavily cautked. One 30" door will be placed on the 16
foot side for access.

Please call me at 239-7993 if you have questions.

\ Thanks in advance on hehalf of Pete Gellerson,

Brenda

Brenda Lewis

Lathrop Asset Management
10 Mouiton §t, Ste 4
Portland, ME 04101

Tel. 207-772-1131 x-4
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